
 

 

March 1, 2024  

 

Public Notice – Allocation of draft names for unnamed roads  

 

Central Darling Shire Council is proposing the allocation of names for 43 unnamed roads, 

streets, and lanes across the Central Darling Shire. 

  

The allocation of the names is required for legal purposes and to finalise the urban and rural 

addressing project.  

The proposed names are available on Council’s website for public consultation and 

comment until 4pm on March 28, 2024. 

If no comments are received from the public the names will be allocated, provided to the 

Geographical Names Board and endorsed for gazettal. 

Submissions must be made in writing to: 

The General Manager, Central Darling Shire Council, PO Box 165, Wilcannia NSW 2836  

Or by email to: council@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au  

Submissions will not be accepted via social media.  

 

Documents can be viewed at Council offices and are available on Council’s website under 

Public Notices: https://www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au/Public-notices  

 

Regards 

 

Greg Hill  

GENERAL MANAGER 


